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  More Volunteers Needed 
 

Can you spare a couple of hours?? 

The DCNNW has begun a campaign to increase membership.  We need 

volunteers to go door to door to hand out Flyers / Applications 

throughout our “Watch Area.”   We stage this effort at the west end of 

the Del Crest Middle School parking lot, 4731 Judy Drive each Saturday 

Morning at 10:00 AM and work until noon.  We will meet on these 

dates until all the area is covered…  

October  8 

October  15 

October  22 

October   29 

A Name Tag will be provided each participant to identify them as Del 

City North Watch Volunteers. They will be provided with Flyers inserted 

into plastic sleeves ready to hang on doors. They will be assigned a 

specific street to cover.  When finished with street(s) assigned, return 

any unused flyers to the staging location.  It is suggested you bring 

water, wear comfortable shoes and dress according to the weather.  

If you can volunteer, please email Lonnie Austin at lonaustin1@aol.com 

or telephone or text to 405-850-5103.   
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